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It is my belief that the State of Oregon waste millions each year on failed projects, 

lack of proper training and oversight of various state agencies. To infer that the State 

of Oregon needs to target the incomes of those who can barely make ends meet 

now, is just ridiculous. Our state already has folks leaving in droves because of the 

failed policies of the past 30+ years that has drained more than one family of all they 

have.  Please, I beg you.  Do NOT vote for this amendment.  Public Safety is just 

another word for a money grabbing scheme and just like the story that gambling 

would pay for schools (to offset the lack of timber sales taxes) no amount of funding 

will ever be enough but yet services will continue to spiral down. If you want to do 

something about our state budget, do a real audit and you will find where all the 

wasted money is.  

thank you 

Victoria Mccurry 

Redmond, Oregon 


